

## St Joseph's School

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 Telephone: (08) 9782 6500

Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

24th June 2019

Dear Parents / Guardians,

We are holding the annual Waroona Derby on Friday 28th June 2019. This will take place at the Waroona Footy Oval. We will be playing Waroona District School in two friendly games. The year 4s will play at 1.00pm and the year 5s and year 6s will play at 1.40pm.

Feel free to come along and support the children.

Yours Sincerely,

Yvonne Langan & Travis Bienkowski Physical Education Teachers